

The Health Insurance Authority
Canal House
Canal Road
Dublin 6

3rd March 2017

Submission re: Lifetime Community Rating

Dear sir/madam,

I refer to your recent invitation to make submissions regarding the functioning of the Lifetime Community Rating regulations.

The introduction of the Lifetime Community Rating has had a serious impact on officers in our Department who are posted abroad, and I attach a submission in this regard.

I welcome the opportunity to address the issues involved and expect that the Health Insurance Authority will give this matter its full consideration as part of the upcoming review.

If you have any queries on the enclosed, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Oonagh McPhilips

Assistant Secretary

Department of Justice and Equality